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Friday 3rd February 2017 
Winter Menus Week 1 

All clubs will run this week subject to weather and illness 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week’s collective worship was inspired by Durrington class who have been learning about prayer as part of their RE lessons. During the week 
we were able to explore prayer through The Lord’s Prayer but also how people of different faiths pray. The children were able to make comparisons 
here and demonstrated a good understanding and respect of other faiths. They have also helped their class teachers in preparing displays or prayer 
corners in the classroom.  
It was lovely to see so many of our children wanting to become part of our Eco-Committees again this year. The children had the opportunity to 
either become part of the Prayer Committee, (looking after people) or be an Eco Warrior (looking after places). The Prayer Committee met 
yesterday and will help to prepare and evaluate our collective worship sessions every day. In Team Assembly this morning the following children 
received their Prayer Committee badges: Lucy Ba, Maddy, Evie, Hannah Fi, Lottie, Roksana, Tristan, Jessica B, Ruby R, Sadie, Imi and Scarlet. 
 
Achievements from Home and School 
Home: This morning we celebrated the achievements of four children; Summer was very proud of passing Stage 1 award in swimming; Tom 
passed his Grade 2 singing exam; Oliver C has passed his Stage 2 swimming award and Jak has passed his Stage 7 trampolining.  
School: Well done the following children for achieving their Bronze Mathletics award; Isabella, Lucy Be, Ryan, Ruby C, Jessica B, Harry, Lily-
Mae, Imi, Ruby R, Hannah Fu, Lilly, Orla, Summer, Sam, Freddie S, Alfie Pa, Oliver B, Scarlet, Amy, Siena and Isabelle. Congratulations to Hannah 
Fu, Ruby N and Joshua I for achieving their Silver Mathletics award. Congratulations also go to William Ma, Amy, Kenny and Ben for achieving 
their Gold Mathletics award. Three children were awarded with a Bronze certificate for Building Learning Power; Well done Lola, Molly and 
Jena. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week: Mr Meade wanted to thank Evie for holding the door open for him; Tate wanted to thank Lily-Mae for being a good 
friend; Mrs Shoults thanked Dylan for holding the door open for her; Gracie wanted to let Lilly know that she is a good friend and to thank her for 
playing with her; Mrs Guinan and Lucy Ba wanted to thank Ruby C for writing for her when she had hurt her hand; Freddie S thanked Mrs Brayson 
for ‘getting Mathletics to work’; Mrs Ashbee thanked Tilda for always being so kind to her classmates and ‘A Mum’ wanted to tell Sadie how happy 
she always makes her by always smiling and saying ‘good morning’ or ‘hello’. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week:  Children who have been thoughtful towards others. 
Copeland: Isobel is always kind and thoughtful to her friends and classmates. 
Durrington: Charlee is always ready to help her friends whether it is in the playground or with their work. 
Fitzwalter: Evie is always kind to others and will always try to help children and staff. 
Quickbury: Imi has always been extremely kind and thoughtful to others. She also notices when people need a friendly face to talk to. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the birthday song to Finley who is five years old today; Olivia is going to be 5 years old on Sunday and Tommy will be 10 
years old on Monday.  
 
Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Daisy for always being so kind and considerate to her family, other children and adults. Thank you Daisy. You are 
TERRIFIC! 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home: 

Parent Consultations 
Diary Dates 

 
 Monday 6th Feb: Safer Internet Day 
 Friday 10th February: Last day of half term 
 Monday 13th-17th Friday February: Half term 
 Monday 27th February: Parent consultations 3:30-5:45pm with crèche  
 Wednesday 1st March: Parent consultations 5:00-8:00pm  
 Thursday 2nd March: World Book Day 
 Thursday 23rd March: Mothers’ Day service in church (to be confirmed) 
 Thursday 23rd March: Mothers’ Day lunch (letter to follow) 
 Friday 24th March: Red Nose Day  
 Friday 31st March: Last day of Spring term 
 Tuesday 18th April: Summer term begins 
 Monday 8th May: Year 6 SATs week 
 Wednesday 17th May-Friday 19th May: Quickbury class Kingswood residential trip  
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Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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